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Letters Home
No letters home this week.

This Week
Horsham FC Bucket Collection Volunteers: Our PTFA are looking for volunteers to 

help with a bucket collection at Horsham FC’s match on Saturday 23rd March from 

1.30pm. You will be able to stay and watch the match afterwards. Please contact Pip if 

you are able to help:  .om@qe2school.co.uk

Parents’ Evening: Our next parents’ evening will take place via Zoom video call between 

4-6pm on Wednesday 21st February in the same manner as previous recent parents’ 

evenings. Please book your appointment time via eSchools. Booking will open NEXT 

Friday, 9th February at 9am and is open until 12pm on Monday 19th February.

Dance Time: Students from Primary and Seniors will be performing in Dance Time 

(Horsham Dance Festival) at Tanbridge House School to a full house next Wednesday 

evening as tickets have SOLD OUT! Good luck to all our dancers, we look forward to 

seeing the photos and video after the event.

QEII Connections: Lisa Roper, a Direct Payment Advisor from the charity 

Independent Lives, will be discussing Personal Assistants and how they can support 

families with disabled young people at our next QEII Connections session on 

Wednesday 7th February from 11am-12pm. If you would like to attend, please email 

the school office with your name and your child’s name/class.

Early/Late Student Pickup/Dropoff: To ensure the safety of all our students, all 

parents/carers must report to Reception when collecting their child early from school 

or returning them after an appointment. This also applies if you arrive late after the 

official school start time. Thank you for your cooperation.

Yoimoji of the Week: Bamboozle
Bamboozle is a kind bear. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Micah, Cavers - Walking independently in both the classroom and the playground.

Joseph H, Pioneers - An amazing hour of maths, working hard counting, adding and remaining engaged 

for the hour.

http://om@qe2school.co.uk


Class News from Cavers Class
Cavers Class have been really enjoying our new winter topic especially getting out and about in the icy, 

cold and snowy weather. We enjoyed a woodland walk in the snow and most recently visited Warnham 

Nature Reserve to look at winter birds. We have been shopping for ingredients and have enjoyed 

making some winter bird feeders to hang outside our classroom too! We will be finishing off the topic 

before half term looking at penguins which we are really excited about.
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